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Loving one another, building each other up 

 
20th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 14th June the year 6 will visit Gloucester Cathedral where they will meet up with many other year 6s 

across the county for the annual year 6 leavers’ service. Children are requested to look smart for the cathedral visit 

– school uniform, including appropriate school shoes, are required.   

After the service we will take the children to Ten Pin in Gloucester where they will have lunch, play one game of 

bowling and have the opportunity to play in the arcade. There will be four adults attending who will be driving the 

children to and from the locations. We plan to be back at school in time for a normal home time (3:05).   

The trip will cost £10, please pay through our online payment system www.parentpay.com. If you require a 

barcode letter please contact the school office. 

Should you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss May 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 6 Leaves Service at Gloucester Cathedral and Ten Pin Bowling 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….. to attend the above visit on 14th  June 2022. I 

understand that they will be travelling in staff cars. 

  Payment for the visit has been made through parentpay /  barcode letter. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….. Dated ……………………………………………………… 

(Parent / Guardian)  
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